
  

 

 
TO: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee 
 
FROM: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
MEETING DATE: September 10, 2013 
 
SUBJECT: Report PACAC13-027 
 Parkway Corridor Update 
 

 

PURPOSE 

A report to provide the PACAC with an update on the Parkway Corridor design.   

RECOMMENDATION  

That the PACAC approve the recommendation outlined in Report PACAC13-027, dated 
September 10, 2013 of the Heritage Resources Coordinator as follows: 

That the update on the Parkway Corridor design be received for information.   

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no direct budget or financial implications resulting from this report. 
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BACKGROUND 

At the third Public Information Centre (PIC) of the Parkway Corridor EA, AECOM, the 
consulting firm hired for the project, presented, as the preferred option for the Parkway, 
the route that includes a bridge over Jackson Park. Subsequent to the PIC, a group of 
staff and citizens were invited to attend a workshop to brainstorm preliminary ideas 
about the bridge’s design. Two members of the PACAC attended the Parkway Corridor 
Design Workshop on August 20, 2013. A full report of the meeting is attached in 
Appendix A.  

 
Submitted by, 
 
 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
 
 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489  
Fax: 705-748-8824 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 Ext. 1489 
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca 
 
Attachment:  
Appendix A – Parkway Corridor Class EA – Corridor Design Workshop 


